St. Louis 2019 Reunion Schedule Planning
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Time is getting close to our Iceland Radar Sites Reunion and we are getting
excited about it. Dwyte and | have worked hard on this reunion and hope that it
is going to be a fun experience for all.

My Cell Phone number is [l Keep it with you in St. Louis and call
me if you need me.

St. Louis has a lot to offer and will be a great place to visit. The hotel is lovely
and has a very comfortable atmosphere. Registration for the reunion will begin
at noon on 4/24/2019 and be held in the front lobby. At that time, we should be
able to answer any questions that you might have and give you a schedule of
when the Hospitality Room will be open.

All events will be casual dress. So, with that said, we have been thinking that
it would be fun for all attendees to wear shirts with your state logo or your favorite
university on it for the opening evening. This could be a real icebreaker.

The Hospitality Room will open on Wednesday, April 24, for all the visiting and
catching up that you want to do. Dinner will be on your own both Wednesday
and Thursday night. The hotel has a restaurant and there are several good
places really close by.

For all tours, the buses will load and unload in the rear of the hotel property. Our
first tour will be to Anheuser-Busch on Thursday. Buses will depart at 10:00am.
They recommend that you wear closed toe shoes. Of course, we will be walking
a good bit, so comfortable shoes will be great. Lunch and shopping will follow
the tour.

Our next stop will be Jefferson Barracks Historic Site. There will be a guide on
each bus. We will have 2 or 3 planned stops at museums and the gift shop. We
should be back to the hotel around 4:00pm.

On Friday morning, we will be departing from the hotel at 9:30am Due to security
measures at the Gateway Arch, all visitors must pass through an airport style
security checkpoint. No weapons — including firearms, knives, pepper spray,
mace or electronic weapons are allowed. Tickets for the tram, movie and lunch
vouchers will be distributed before you go through security. Lunch at the arch will
be at your own timing, space does not allow for us to all eat together.
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If you have a Passport To Your National Parks, don't forget to bring it on this trip.
You will want to get it stamped in the gift shop at the Arch. The gift shop has lots
of very nice souvenirs for your shopping. Also, | highly recommend the fudge
that is sold by the block there. There are several flavors.

Once we return to the hotel at 2:30pm, after a fun trip to the Gateway Arch, the
Hospitality room will open for us to refresh and have a Business Meeting
beginning a 3pm. This will be very important. You will be out in time to freshen
up for the exciting Dinner Cruise on the Mississippi. We will be departing the
hotel at 6:30pm and should be returning about 10:15pm. The Hospitality room
will be open for your enjoyment at that time.
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See you in St. Louis!



